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STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 

City of Newcastle upon Tyne 
Benton Lodge Estate 

Road Hump Notice 2017 
 
 

The Council’s reasons for proposing the above are as follows:- 
 
In order to address concerns raised by residents and Councillors about ‘rat-running’ 
and speeding through the Benton Lodge Estate it is proposed to introduce road 
humps on roads in the Estate. 
 
 
 


